
September 30, 2024
Virginia Crossing Pond Policy

Virginia Crossing has three ponds, identified as NE, SE & SW.  
In May 2024, the Board signed Pinellas County Sheriff’s Trespass Authorization into 
effect, Section 810.09(3), Fla. Stat.

This signing allows the Pinellas County Sheriff and his Deputies to communicate orders 
to leave the property located at 1131 Dixon Ct. including any of the three (3) ponds if 
anyone is trespassing.  Trespassing includes fishing in the ponds.
The signing of this policy will remain in effect until it is revoked.

Virginia Crossing’s insurance policy indicates there are NO activities, including 
fishing, on any of the ponds. Virginia Crossing has signage indicating no trespassing, 
fishing or swimming posted at each pond location.
The NO activities includes homeowners.

Southwest Florida Water Management System discourages any type of fishing or 
recreation in ponds as the storm water runoff carries pollutants.


